
 
 

Date: 18th August, 2022 

 

To,  

The Manager, 
Corporate Filings Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Security Code: 532815 

The Manager, 
Listing Compliance Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Symbol: SMSPHARMA 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Audio recording of Analysts/Investors Conference Call pertaining to the 

Financial Results for the first quarter ended 30th June, 2022. 
 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations 2015, and further to our letter dated 11th August, 2022 regarding 

intimation of Investors/ Analyst conference call held on today i.e., 18th August, 2022, on 

the Un-audited Financial Results of the Company for the first quarter ended 30th June, 

2022, we would like to inform you that the audio recording of the said call has been 

uploaded on the Company’s website. This can be accessed via the following link. 
 

https://smspharma.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Q1-2022-23.mp3 

 

You are requested to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

https://secure-web.cisco.com/11Tle8BTFKFaoV_SNawUD14KaVqdvKbjnYY6Y0AmvqtVPnyccLGEDGwFkidTt3o_ktkmmDkrCwA8exuCw_JB0UD61fRuDbUK6geXvtn603J1f5-izwqQTLJabtrH0og6YmWsNR1ZsJ8suOE_m1AAxkLjI9Ztj_VxzEcK6_Kq1GNpo_aXbdDMrkodSXwAeFu1K5jnNs5dZkOKFp5yrt7YzPv6LzgLEFU4DkY2HfFUpbPWPsdJ7cPPk0CzAaxQLd3r2t7C74AmfaNl6QquxosP8G-qfQl_RTyKwB5_h8SzD1XUOt4KgbRagjCuSXP4IjmcJ1eUmPB5yT5N8aDyh2qdQeOHaG--_dl7CnOrSGe_jIC2loY6W8OByvLeEQOA50PVztVQCtzmj0A1Strse7bwuxtM0n2VlHnylhjndCt8LSbt73JoUAaWX6i6_NZ3qj4JpFT10rL96Sx3OvIGJ63paww/https%3A%2F%2Fsmspharma.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2022%2F08%2FQ1-2022-23.mp3

